
                                                                                                                                  

 

 

Dear Nan and Grandad, 

 

I hope that you are both well and are looking after yourselves and are doing as the 
Government are telling us all to do!  It feels like an eternity since I last saw you both when 
Covid 19 broke. 

I hope that you are both keeping busy; Grandad will be looking after his beautifully 
manicured garden and Nan you will be making sure that the house is clean and tidy and that 
Grandad’s meals are on the table as usual! If you need anything do not go out, remember 
the rule and ring mum! 

At least the sun is shining and I have been able to play in the garden or go out with mum 
and dad for our daily exercise each day. I have been doing the Joe Wickes workout; he is 
great! You probably won’t have heard of him. My mum says he is like the “Green Goddess” 
or “Mr Motivator,” who you will know from back in your day! Have you been going for a 
walk or sitting in the garden? 

I have been really busy with my schoolwork. I am enjoying the tasks that my teachers have 
set on Firefly; this is a learning platform on the computer, it is highly technical!  It is making 
me an independent learner and making me more responsible, as my mum and dad keep 
telling me! 

I have been watching the news and I am hoping with “lockdown” in place, this will help to 
overcome Covid 19 quicker than we think and life will be back to normal; united as a family 
again and having mum’s amazing roast dinners and laughing together! 

Stay well and take care of one another. I love you both and remember to keep my pocket 
money safe! 

Love  

H X 


